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Attendance and Stewardship  

For December 29, 2024 

Sunday School: 32 Worship: 61 

 Online Views: 82 

Tithes and Offerings 

General Fund Total: $5,068.00 

Lottie Moon: $30.00 

Memorial Fund: $250.00 

Parking Lot: $10.00 

Online Giving for December: 
$2,880.00 

 

(Budget Needed Weekly $5,965.00) 

You can give online at 

www.firstbaptistplymouth.org/give 
 

P R AY E R  C O N C E R N S  

 

CHURCH FAMILY:   

 

George Galtress 

Larry Nicholson 

Virginia Dilday 

Shelley Brown 

George Boyd 

Mittie Ward 

Margaret Sugg 

Chris Smith  

Marguerite Hart  

Ann Bland  

B.J. Lyle 

FRIENDS AND RELATIVES:  

Amanda Thompson 

Kevin Phelps 

Amy Gurganus  Shirley  Harrell  

Aiden Bishop   John  C. Mann 

Ronnie Coburn  Betty King 

Sharon Shipley  Whitney Denton 

Rick Casey   

Tim King (Brother of Tammy Wiard) 

Rodney Rogerson 

Ronnie Collier 

(Father of Rhonda 

Hickman) 

Vanessa White 

Jeff Davis 

Mary Bunting  

Amy Phelps 

Danny Barber 

Steve Peyton 

Stan Dymek  

Joelle Dickey    

Joyce Jones  

Evan Roberson 

  

 

NURSING HOME RESIDENTS:  

Tim Elks  

           Carrolton of Plymouth 

Steve Barnes 

        Autumnfield of Belhaven 

Nancy Revelle 

          Ahoskie Assisted Living 

Shelby Flint 

   Windsor House 

Please continue to 

pray for everyone  

affected by the  

hurricanes. 

 

Church Directory Sign-Up 

If you have not signed up 

online, you can do so today. 

Stop by the sign-up table be-

fore you leave. 

Everyone who is photographed 

by Universal will receive a com-

plimentary 8X10 portrait and 

directory! 

ONLINE SIGN-UP 

Go online to www.ucdir.com 

Church Code is NC531 

Password is photos 

Coming Up in January 

6th– Ladies  Winter Bible Study at 

10:00 am. 

6th– Mission Action will meet at 1:00 

pm at Golden Skillet. 

6th-Handbells meet at 5:30 pm. 

6th-Buildings & Grounds Committee 

will meet at 6:30 pm. 

7th-Helen Peele will meet at 7:00 pm 

with Dee Gee Griffith hosting. 

Please Note:  Wednesday Bible Study 

will begin January 15.– Gail Hardi-

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Dear Brothers and Sisters of FBC, 

We want to thank you for all your 

kindness and generosity during 

this holiday season.  We feel 

blessed to be with you serving the 

Lord in this time and place.  God’s 

goodness shines in you-and we 

praise God for you! Your kindness 

to us in so many ways during the 

holidays and throughout the year 

will not be forgotten.  We pray to 

the Lord that you are blessed in 

this new year and that Christ’s 

presence fills your hearts every mo-

ment of every day. 

Love in Christ, Pastor Paul & Sherri 

mailto:fbcoff@embarqmail.com

